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Mazatlan Sinaloa, 6 de septiembre del 2009

Tres Islas Orphanage Fund Donors

Thank you for your loyal support — now in your 2204 year of taking care of the
children in our orphanage. We are grateful for your continued support of our
children and for all that you have done for us, once again this year, including:
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$150.00 U.S. dollars worth of groceries that your donations provide our
children each week throughout the year. Thank you for providing them
fresh and nourishing food each week

For purchasing our children’s school supplies, school shoes, school
uniforms, school backpacks and school books. You are helping each of
them in their school studies by making sure they have the proper school
needs

Delicious Christmas dinner and Christmas tree

Painting the rest of the exterior wall of our orphanage after you paid to
repair it during the Tres Islas annual Spring Mission Week

Creating our receiving room and stocking it with school supplies, hygiene
and medical supplies. This is a big help to have these items on hand as the
children need them and the clear, plastic bins labeled in English and
Spanish are so helpful to keep everything organized

The annual beach barbecue party during the Spring Mission Trip for all the
children in the orphanages. This is a special time for the children from all
the orphanages to get together with the donors and play in the sun
together!

The children, the board and the caregivers of the orphanage family will
never have enough words to thank you for your confidence a generosity.
We are bless to have friends like you, you will be always part of our lives
and hope we can be part of your loyal support for many years through
Tres Islas Orphanage Fund.

With all our respect
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a. Cristina Pefia Miranda Ma. De los Angeles Henderson
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Board President Vicepresident



